Horsley Zone Cross Country Carnival 2021

Dear parents and caregivers

The Horsley Zone Cross Country Carnival will be held on Wednesday 19 May 2021 at
Brenan Park, Smithfield.

Students will leave school by 9.30am and return by 3.00pm. Students are to wear their
sports uniform and suitable shoes for running. Jerseys will be given to students to wear on
the day.

Travel will be by bus at a cost of $7.00. They will be under the close supervision of Mr
Hormis and Mr Bugge.

A small canteen will be operating during the day, however it is encouraged that students
bring their own lunch and water.
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Horsley Zone Cross Country Carnival 2021

| understand that my child of class will attend the
Horsley Zone Cross Country Carnival at Brenan Park, Smithfield on Wednesday 19 May
2021.

Parent/caregiver’s signature: Date:




